
              
                                                                                                                          

 

                                                                                                   

 

  

  

 

  

   

      
    

  

    
      

         
      

   

       
      

  

   
  

 

   

  

 

 

Jean P. Carberry M.A. LL.B 
Email: 

Ms Carey Herd, CAO May 13th 2021 

Town of Caledon 

6311 Old Church Road 

Caledon East, Ontario 

L7C 1J6 

Dear Ms Herd: 

Re: Downtown Bolton Revitalisation Project Task Force 

As you are aware the Town has adopted the report of the consultant on Downtown Bolton 
Revitalisation.   One of the recommendations of the report was the establishment of the Downtown 
Bolton Task Force to include various representatives of the community as described in the report. 

The Downtown Bolton BIA submitted the names of two Board members to represent the BIA, however 
Council accepted the nomination of only one. 

I would point out that the recommendation was to “include” one BIA board member, not confined to 
only one. Further, I am advised that Council has appointed three in the category of downtown business 
owners, although the recommendation there was also for only one member. 

Only persons who actually own property and/or a business in downtown Bolton qualify for membership 
in the BIA.  Those business and property owners who make up the membership of the BIA are the group 
with the most to win or lose from the revitalisation project. 

Therefore I would respectfully ask that Council reconsider my original nomination of Bryan Gnida and 
Joe Sodhi and add Mr Sodhi to the Task Force as an additional representative of the Downtown Bolton 
BIA. 

Thank you very much for your assistance. 

Yours very truly, 

Jean P. Carberry, Chair Downtown Bolton Business Improvement Area 




